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On 07/08/25 an onsite revisit was conducted. Event ID 
#XZF113. The facility is back into compliance effective
06/20/25. 
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Personal Privacy/Confidentiality of Records 

CFR(s): 483.10(h)(1)-(3)(i)(ii) 

§483.10(h) Privacy and Confidentiality. 

The resident has a right to personal privacy and 
confidentiality of his or her personal and medical 
records. 

§483.10(h)(l) Personal privacy includes accommodations,
medical treatment, written and telephone 
communications, personal care, visits, and meetings of
family and resident groups, but this does not require 
the facility to provide a private room for each 
resident. 

§483.10(h)(2) The facility must respect the residents 
right to personal privacy, including the right to 
privacy in his or her oral (that is, spoken), written,
and electronic communications, including the right to 
send and promptly receive unopened mail and other 
letters, packages and other materials delivered to the
facility for the resident, including those delivered 
through a means other than a postal service. 

§483.10(h)(3) The resident has a right to secure and 
confidential personal and medical records. 

(i) The resident has the right to refuse the release of
personal and medical records except as provided at 
§483.70(h)(2) or other applicable federal or state 
laws. 

(ii) The facility must allow representatives of the 
Office of the State Long-Term Care Ombudsman to examine
a resident's medical, social, and administrative 
records in accordance with State law. 
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Label/Store Drugs and Biologicals 

CFR(s): 483.45(g)(h)(1)(2) 

§483.45(g) Labeling of Drugs and Biologicals 

Drugs and biologicals used in the facility must be 
labeled in accordance with currently accepted 
professional principles, and include the appropriate 
accessory and cautionary instructions, and the 
expiration date when applicable. 

§483.45(h) Storage of Drugs and Biologicals 

§483.45(h)(1) In accordance with State and Federal 
laws, the facility must store all drugs and biologicals
in locked compartments under proper temperature 
controls, and permit only authorized personnel to have
access to the keys. 

§483.45(h)(2) The facility must provide separately 
locked, permanently affixed compartments for storage of
controlled drugs listed in Schedule II of the 
Comprehensive Drug Abuse Prevention and Control Act of
1976 and other drugs subject to abuse, except when the
facility uses single unit package drug distribution 
systems in which the quantity stored is minimal and a 
missing dose can be readily detected. 

This REQUIREMENT is NOT MET as evidenced by: 
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